From: Caitlin Seifert [mailto:caitlinseifert54@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, July 05, 2012 7:25 PM

To: Martin, Al; Parks, Timothy

Cc: Ellingson, Susan

Subject: Letter from the Greenbush neighborhood re the Ideal development

Hello,

My name is Caitlin Seifert and I am the president of the Greenbush Neighborhood Association. On behalf of the neighborhood I am submitting a letter voicing our concerns about the proposed Ideal development on Park Street. I request that you please forward the attached letter along to your respective commission members in advance of next Wednesday's meeting which includes the Ideal proposal. Myself or a representative from the Greenbush neighborhood will be present to express our concerns.

Thank you, Caitlin

--

Caitlin Seifert Communications Specialist 217.430.6149